
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Safe+Sound Week is Aug. 7-13, 2023
Led by OSHA, Safe+Sound Week is a nationwide event to recognize the adoption of programs to improve workplace safety and health. 
Implementing a safety and health program can improve businesses' safety and health performance, save money and improve 
competitiveness. 

Visit the Safe+Sound Week webpage www.osha.gov to sign up to participate, and for ideas on planning your event.

Dedicate this week to finding one thing "you" can do to improve workplace safety at your organization




